
LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT TRAINING PROGRAM 
It has been on our hearts the past several years to help the Thai churches train 
up new pastors. Thailand simply doesn’t have enough pastors to plant new 
churches. Praise the Lord the Leadership Development training program has 
started. We currently have the translation for the first book of twelve classes 
finished. This is a church-based program and many churches in Thailand have 
already started their classes. Over 200 students throughout the country have 
signed up to study. We are thrilled to be able to join the weekly zoom class with 
Liberty Church Chiangmai. It is amazing that 20 students from Chiangmai have 
chosen to be a part of this class. We love the desire and dedication God has 
put on the hearts of these students!  
 
BAPTISMS 
It has always been our goal here in Thailand for the gospel to be shared and for lives to be changed. It often seems very 
slow as we build relationships in order to accomplish this task. During our first two terms here, we only saw a handful of 
people get baptized. God is moving and this has changed this past year. Thai Vision Church here in Chiangmai recently 
baptized four people. A number of months ago Liberty Church Chiangmai had baptisms for 19 people. This past Sunday 
eleven Liberty Churches throughout the country together baptized 419 people at the same time. Thank you, Lord, for 
brothers and sisters who are willing to publicly declare their Christian faith. 
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Prayer Requests 
 

• Pray for all the people who were recently 
baptized. 

• Pray for those here in Thailand that are 
studying to become leaders and pastors. 

• Pray for Liberty Church Chiangmai as they 
disciple new believers. 
 
 


